

Rootstown Elementary PTA 4190 State Route 44 Rootstown, OH 44272



January 1, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

On December 7, 2010, Stacy Simera presented a synopsis of her research regarding adolescent sleep times during the Rootstown Elementary PTA meeting. She presented the idea that local schools should change their Middle and High School start times to a later time period and the membership is in agreement that this is something our schools should look into. We feel that a later start time would mean healthier, happier, more productive students.

We support Stacy's research and encourage you to review it entirely and hope that you will think about putting a plan into action sooner rather than later.

Sincerely,

Deeanna Egli

Rootstown Elementary PTA President